
 

8 MAY   -  15 MAY 2021 

TIME TABLE 

6TH WEEK OF EASTER B/1 

Saturday     
8 May                   4:00pm  -  Filipino Mass                             
                              5:00pm  -  6.00pm Confessions  
                              6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 

 

Sunday                6th SUNDAY OF EASTER  
9 May                  8:00am  - Mass  

 9:30am  -  Mass  
                         11:00am  - Mass with Cathedral Choir 
                       5:00pm  -  Mass       
Monday                  
10 May 8:00am  -  Mass  
                         11:00am  -  12:00noon Confessions 
                         12:10pm  -  Mass 
 

Tuesday   
11 May 8:00am  -  Mass 
                  11:00am  - 12:00noon Confessions 
                          12:10pm -  Mass    
                              
Wednesday        
12 May  8:00am - Mass  
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass 
                               7:30pm  -  Novena to our Lady of the                         
             Miraculous Medal & Benediction   
Thursday   
13 May  8:00am - Mass 
                            11:00am - 12:00noon Confessions 
                          12:10pm -  Mass 
   
Friday               ST MATHIAS 
14 May                 8:00am  -  Mass 
                            11:00am  -  Holy Hour 
                            11:00am  -  12:00noon Confessions 
                            12:10pm  -  Mass 
 Saturday          
 15 May                 8:00am  -  Mass 
                                 
____________________________________________________________                       

ST. CATHERINE LABOURÉ 
Bedford Avenue Subiaco 

Sunday      8:30am  Mass 
 

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
Windsor Street, East Perth 

Sunday   9:30am Mass 
 

ALL SAINTS CHAPEL  
Allendale Square, Perth 

Monday  to Friday   11:00am to 12noon Confession 
                                    12:10pm  Mass 

 

ST MARY’S CATHEDRAL 
Victoria Square, Perth, Western Australia 

Tel:  9223 1350    
cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au  

www.stmaryscathedralperth.com.au 
 

Archbishop Timothy Costelloe SDB 
 

Fr Sean      - dean.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr C J          - cj.millen@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Garner  - garner.vergara@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Richard - richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au  
 

Cathedral Manager and Padawan 
Mr Victor Hoa - manager.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

CELEBRANTS, COMMENTATORS AND READERS 
  

Saturday,  15 May 2021 
 

 6:00 pm Fr. Sean Fernandez 
                       (C)   Sharon Gregoor 
                                  (R)  Cynthia Tonkin 
 
                       

Sunday,  16 May 2021 
 

 8:00 am     Fr. Richard Rutkauskas  
                                 (C)   Jessica Patterson                       
   (R)   Damien Bowen 
   (R)   Godfrey Bonavia 
 

 9:30 am Fr. Sean Fernandez 
                       (C)    Stephanie Schenk 
   (R)    Pam Mattes 
   (R)   Sally-Anne Cook 
 

         11:00 am        Fr. Garner Vergara                                
                       (C)    Michael jaques 
    (R)   Kath Jaques 
    (R)   Perry Larson-Pearse 
 

 5:00 pm Fr. Richard Rutkauskas  
                                  (C)    Sean Keane 
    (R)   Kevin Clarke 
    (R)   Christine Stewart 
 

 8:30 am ST. CATHERINE 
        Fr. Garner Vergara 
 

 9:30 am ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
                       Fr. Richard Rutkauskas  
                   (R)   Minnie                   
     (R)   Veronica 
    

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  
1300 011 102 

Josephine Cabagyo   sgo2.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Sally Cook                   sgo1.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Lyn Schwan sgo3.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEAN’S BIT  When last I looked at the World Health Organisation’s covid-19 dashboard, the number of 
confirmed cases of covid-19 in India was 2 646 526 and that was just the figures from a seven-day period. The 
number of deaths over that same period was 25 514. Next in this ranking of misery is Brazil with 414 123 cases 
and 16 842 deaths over the period. The figures are awful enough, but many informed commentators are saying 
these numbers do not reflect the true tragedy. We have glimpsed something of the calamity on our television 
screens and there are members of our community who will be suffering with and grieving for family members. 
The Western Australian bishops together with their Metropolitan, our Archbishop, will be praying for the sick, 
suffering and dead of covid-19 at the 11am Mass. May this act of communion with our brothers and sisters 
awaken a sense of solidarity in all of us. We are in this together. We need to challenge our government when it 
acts in such a way as to harm this cohesion. 
While one community in our world is wracked by this disease, we cannot rest in the illusion that we are safe. 
According to Bloomberg as of 5 May, 1.19 billion doses of covid-19 vaccines have been delivered. The wealthiest 
countries have dispensed 35.9% of the vaccine doses yet only have 10.5% of the population. We need to turn 
our eyes to our brothers and sisters in misery and need. Let us urge our political leaders to do all they can to 
support suffering communities, to help with the distribution of vaccines. Let us support organisations involved in 
this worthy work. The Holy Father put a challenge to all of us, to pharmaceutical companies and governments: 
“We can’t put ourselves before others, putting market forces and patent laws before the laws of love and the 
health of humanity.” 
 

VALE LINDSAY EVANS It’s with a great deal of sadness that we share the very sad news of the passing away of 
our beloved bell-ringer Lindsay Evans. Lindsay has been the bell-ringer here at St Mary’s Cathedral for around 30 
years and a parishioner for many decades.  
A person of great integrity and quiet, strong faith which was reflected in many ways – including in his dedication 
to the Cathedral through his bell-ringing – rain hail or shine, Lindsay was here each Sun morning for many years 
ringing for Our Lord and his Blessed Mother. 
Lindsay was an amazing member of our Music Programme who particularly admired the work of the Cathedral 
Choir and our Cathedral musicians – always supportive and delighted with the progress and accomplishments of 
our younger musicians. 
We will miss his dedication, his absolutely infectious smile and personality, his wit and inimitable sense of 
humour and the wonderful support and friendship he gave all of us – thank you so much Lindsay. 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord and may perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. Amen 
 

PEDESTRIAN PATH CONSTRUCTION - The Cathedral will begin construction of a pedestrian path next to the 
north ramp, on the side facing the upper carpark. Construction is expected to start next Thursday, 13 May 2021, 
and will last for a few weeks depending on weather conditions. Parishioners are kindly requested to take note of 
the construction activities when using the upper carpark and avoid the marked off areas for their own safety. 
 

SOWERS OF HOPE - Join the Australian Catholic Bishops Conference’s Office of Social Justice and Caritas 
Australia’s Catholic Earthcare program for prayer, scripture, reflection and dialogue to celebrate the end of 
Laudato Si’ Year. Friday 21 May 5:30 - 6:30 pm.  http://bit.ly/sowersofhope. 
 

ROLL UP, ROLL UP – IT’S THE ORCHESTRAL MASS 2021! We are looking for young singers and instrumentalists to 
take part in our Orchestral Mass 2021 which will be held on Sun 25 July (11 am Mass) 

A wonderful opportunity to play and sing in the Cathedral alongside professional musicians and make new friends 
as part of this unique educational and faith-filled experience.  For more details and registrations contact Jacinta 
(Director of Music) at music.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au or phone 9223 1377 
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY - Daydawn Advocacy Centre is a busy Archdiocesan agency that provides advocacy 
for Aboriginal people.  The position is permanent part-time (0.40 FTE - with a possibility of 0.60 FTE dependent on 
capacity requirements). This role works directly with the tenant advocate lawyer, supporting clients facing eviction 
and other issues related to rental properties. The work includes advice and assistance to individual tenants in 
person; casework and advocacy in Magistrates Court termination proceedings; advocacy to the Housing Authority 
for tenants and people on the housing waiting list.  This role would suit someone with a commitment to social 
justice and tenant rights, experience in advocacy and an understanding of the Residential Tenancies Act 1987 
(WA).  Applications close Monday 17 May 2021. To receive the Job Description and submit your application for the 
attention of Mark Reidy, Director, Daydawn, email: agency.support@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

 


